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FOCUS ON FIRST 

May Events 
 

May 7 
National Day of Prayer 
Set aside special time 

 today to pray 
 
 
 
 

May 10 
Remember Mom! 

 
 
 
 
 

May 25  
Remembering Those  

for Their Service 
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Pastorôs Page 
ñThe lusty month of Mayò as Alan Lerner called this month in the song Came-
lot, everything seems to be in bloom. What is not in bloom has come alive as 
spring is fully engaged in the business of life. Birds are on their nests. We have 
fawns and mother deer in the neighborhood. My neighbor talked about a really 
fat red fox (my neighborôs wife informed him that little ones are on the way) 
appearing in the woods behind his house. Peonies are racing to explode in 
bloom. All this month, if we pay attention, we see life come back from the 
deadness and gray of winter. This month we are fully in the season of Easter and its promise of 
new life. What a perfect time to celebrate a resurrection. 

We are told at this writing, that restrictions are ready to be lifted. Let us rejoice at each step along 
the way until we are fully back with each other. We are blessed to be here. Let us rejoice in each 
other and our progress as God grants us his favor through this time.  

 Blessings,  

 Pastor Mark   
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NOTE THAT ALL EVENTS IN THIS NEWSLETTER LISTED FOR JUNE ARE 
CONTINGENT THAT THE STAY-AT-HOME ORDER WILL BE LIFTED.   

CONTINUE TO PRAY THAT WE WILL SOON BE ABLE TO SAFELY GATHER. 

BISHOP ANNOUNCES POSTPONEMENT OF  
ANNUAL CONFERENCE 

 

On Wednesday, April 15, Bishop Gregory Palmer announced the postponement of the 2020 West 
Ohio Annual Conference in an email sent to its members.  
 

"Over the past several weeks, we have all made changes for the safety of others as well as ourselves," 
Palmer said. "And now, out an abundance of caution, I am writing to inform you that the 51st session 
of our annual conference has been postponed. This decision was made in cooperation with the leader-
ship at Lakeside, the Annual Conference Planning Team and the cabinet." 
 

He asked that members of the conference reserve September 11 
and 12 for the business of the annual conference and promised 
more detailed information would be released in the weeks ahead.  
The September event is expected to take place in the Central Ohio 
area.  

 

"Thank you for your understanding - and your  resilience - during 
these ever-changing times," Bishop Palmer said.  
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Please continue to pray for all our area first 
responders (fire, police, and medical) during 
this uncertain time.  In keeping with our com-
mitment at the annual prayer breakfast, we 
pray for these special folks and their families. 

Thomas Puckett, Firefighter 
Matthew Fishwick, Police Officer 

John Fischer, Police Officer 
Joshua Gabbard, Police Officer 
Brian Gleason, Police Officer 
Amanda Cox, Police Officer 
Patrick Erb II, Police Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Those who do not know the peace of Christ.  Let us offer Christ, who will heal their souls. 
 

Those families mourning the loss of loved ones.   Those dealing with COVID-19. 
 

Community lunch, missionaries, Peace Corp workers, and those who work for international peace.  
Military members and their families and national leaders.  Concerns of the people in places of war, 
famine and social unrest.  Those who are sleeping outside.  Those who have no food. 
  

Do you have someone you would like us to pray for?  Please call or email the office. 513-896-LOVE 
(8653) or firstumc@firstumc-ham.org.  
 

**If you have someone that you would like to continue/add to this list, 
please mark your prayer card on Sunday (include the words ñlong 
termò) or e-mail the office (firstumc@firstumc-ham.org.)  We believe 
this will keep our monthly newsletter list more current.** 

Pastor Mark 
Kim Johnstonôs mother, cancer 

Bill & Donna Coombe 
Mark Holmes, Novella Brownfieldôs grandson, cancer 

Dan Johnson 
Noah Trumbull 

Marilyn Rumpler, Nancy Chaneyôs sister 

BIRTHDAY  
CELEBRATIONS 

 

Save the date!!  Hopefully, we can all 
be together again and celebrate on 

June 7 the 85+ second quarter birth-
days after second service.  It will be a 
potluckðso start planning your best 
dish now!   Watch your bulletin for 

details as the date draws near. 
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